

Iver Village Junior School

Weekly Bulletin 24th November 2017

Sports Class



Attendance and Lates this week...

	Browne	Blake	Donaldson	Dahl	Morpurgo	Kipling	Rowling	Rosen
Attendance	90%	<mark>97%</mark>	93%	95%	95%	94%	93%	95%
Lates	3	3	4	6	2	6	6	6

Well done Blake Class!

Brainiacs of the Week:

Browne	Maryam and Mason
Blake	Joe and Jordon
Donaldson	Finlay and Molly
Dahl	Lilly and Daniel
Morpurgo	Tommy and Isabella
Kipling	Amanda and Eryk
Rowling	Harry and Eva
Rosen	lchha and Cody

This Week In School...

Year 3 – have really enjoyed finishing the Iron Man story and have been planning a newspaper report about the Iron Man's battle against the bat winged angel dragon. In Maths, they have worked really hard and shown resilience by applying the chunking method for division.

Year 4 – have been looking at newspaper reports in English and are publishing their own newspaper reports. In Maths, they have been looking at place value, all the while finding time to rehearse for their Christmas production!

Year 5 – have been creating a narrative about 'The Last Sandwich' based on their book. What has happened to the sandwich, who knows? In Maths, they have been looking at using all operations in word problems.

Year 6 – have finished editing and drafting their escape stories which are full of exciting drama and suspense. They have continued learning about fractions. They have converted improper fractions to mixed numbers, added fractions, subtracted fractions and also begun applying their understanding to problem solving. In addition they have finished our mini enterprise projects ready for tomorrows fete.

Year 5 Girls Football

The Year 5 girls had an amazing time learning new skills such as dribbling, kicking and ball control. They spent the afternoon practising these skills, as well as using formation to strengthen their teams as they played a mini match. The coaches were very, very impressive by the enthusiasm and skills these girls had!



Extra Early birds

We would like to thank everyone who comes to school early however we cannot look after children outside without parents before 8.30am.

If you need to drop your child off before this and are unable to look after them, you are welcome to bring them to our Earlybirds breakfast club in the school diner, charges start from £2 from 8am.

Class Shield Winners:

Morgurgo 25/30

Whole School Attendance, Year so far... 95.4%

Artists of the Week!

Blake – Tia Dahl - Myles Rosen – Ruby M

Please remember to keep an eye out for nits!

Don't forget we are a nut free school as we have children who have allergies!

(let's leave them for the squirrels)



School Pledge: 'I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.'



Iver Village Junior School

Date	Event				
25 th	FISA Christmas				
Nov	Fair				
28 th	Pag2Cchool				
Nov	Bag2School				
29 th	Reading Rocks,				
Nov	8.30 to 9.30am				
29 th					
Nov –	Book Fair!				
6 th Dec					
	Parent Coffee				
1 st Dec	Morning, from				
	8.45am				
	PJs and Teddies				
1 st Dec	Reading Night,				
	from 6pm				
	Lower School				
5 th Dec	Christmas				
3 Dec	Production,				
	1.30pm				
	Lower School				
6 th Dec	Christmas				
o Dec	Production,				
	6.30pm				
6 th Dec	Art Gallery For				
o Dec	Parents				

Ivertastics! Well done to; James and Mahmood

Letters out this week:

Parent Coffee Morning

Donaldson Class Swimming

Children's Photo Orders

Copies of school letters are available on our website www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.





Morpurgo Class Assembly

Morpurgo Class had their assembly this week and spoke about the IVJS Reading Revolution and their class author, Michael Morpurgo. They reviewed four of his books: Warhorse, Butterfly Lion, Kensuke's Kingdom and I Believe in Unicorns. They also created a lovely reading song to get everyone motivated and inspired by books.

Well done everyone for a fantastic performance!



Coffee Morning

Next Friday is our last coffee morning of 2017!

Join Mr Clifford and Mrs Chapman-Allen in the diner from 8.45am for a cuppa and a chat about Philosophy for Children (P4C).

This is the latest addition to our scheme of teaching, focusing on encouraging children to think creatively, critically and collaboratively.

Reading Week

We have a very exciting week coming up next week with not one, but THREE reading events!

Wednesday will be the start of the Book Fair with some rather excellent books and stationary to buy.

Then, join us on Wednesday morning between 8.30 and 9.30am for an hour of reading in our lovely library and again on Friday evening from 6pm for our very exciting PJs and hot chocolate night! Bring your teddies and settle in for some

World Children's Day

excellent stories.

This week, our year 5s and 6s were joined by our friends at EqualiTeach! It is a not-for-profit organisation providing interactive training and support on issues of equality, diversity and inclusion for education settings. Their vision is an equal, inclusive and productive society where everyone is valued and able to achieve their full potential.

Upper School spent Monday learning about equality, celebrating diversity and tackling discrimination in every walk of life. They played a game where they got to invite people to a dinner party e.g. Olympic athlete, Spanish immigrant and discussed prejudices and stereotypes.

The people were then revealed and identified as exceptionally well-know/famous people and they were surprised to see that their assumptions were inaccurate.

FISA Christmas Fair!

This Saturday is the FISA Christmas Fair!

IVJS will be open from 12pm to 3pm with parking available in the playground. Please remember to walk or car share as parking will be limited and remember to have fun!

Oh I am feeling festive!

Mural!!

Thank you to the incredible Miss Rowe, our Art teacher who spent weeks in the bitterest weather, just to create this fantastic mural in the school playground to celebrate our 120th birthday.

Check out our website for an incredible time lapse video of how it was made!



This Week's Staffie Award!

This week's 'Staffie' was given to the teacher of the week, Miss Skinner going above and beyond supporting the children.





Don't forget; You can book your child into child for Early birds and Bluebells online!

Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3 or via our website.

